Terwilliger, Christina

From: Howatt, Drenda

Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 1:33 PM
To: BCC - All County Administration Staff
Subject: NCPRD Sub-Areas Task Force
Commissioners,

The North Clackamas Parks and Recreation District (NCPRD) has recently completed a two-year
project of revising the District’s Advisory Committee’s by-laws.

One revision of special note is representation will now be included from each of the District’s 5 sub-
areas. In December, a request was made for volunteers to serve on a task force to recommend an
equitable structure for choosing those sub-area representatives. The task force’s recommendation
will go to the County’s Committee for Citizen Involvement (CCI). CCI will then review the
recommendation and provide feedback to the NCPRD Board of Directors (Board of County
Commissioners).

The open period for community members to volunteer to serve closed yesterday evening. We have
five community members who have volunteered:

e David Gilman

e Molly Little

e Anatta Blackmarr

e Leslie Shirk

e Grover Bornefeld

e Lindsay Freedman

While the task force membership is not a formal appointment, it is important that the membership be
recognized by the NCPRD Board of Directors. Gary will bring this item forward at Thursday’s
business meeting during his County Administrator update.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Drenda Howatt

Commission Staff Manager

Clackamas County Board of Commissioners

2051 Kaen Road, Suite 450 | Oregon City, OR 97045
503.742.5938 | drendahowatt@clackamas.us




